
Dear Parents,
A week of two definite halves! Scorching hot sunshine and gloomy heavy rain too!

With Year Five secondary taster and Year Six transition days being cancelled, the 
children in Upper School have coped with these disappointments really well.

We will be continuing with our ‘in-school’ transition sessions as planned, the Year Six 
children will have extra sporting activities with a coach and Mrs O’Connor.

Mrs O’Connor will not be part of our transition sessions this summer as she will be going on 
maternity leave in early September!

We are all very excited about the future arrival of baby O’Connor!
We are likely to move our ‘in-school’ sports day from Monday 21st if the wet weather 

forecast arrives!  This will most likely be to the following week but I shall update when it 
is all clearer!

A big well done to all of the children this week, they have been completing NFER and in 
Year 6 SATs assessments. These give a standardised score and are being used to 

standardise teacher assessment this year.
Wishing you a wonderful weekend.

B Black
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House points awarded
this week:

Greystone 200

Priory 191

Vinehurst 172

Berwick 152

Well done Greystone!

Wishing a very Happy Birthday to those who 
have celebrated their birthdays between: 

June 14th and June 20th  
Cameron, Matteo, Hassan, Luke, 

Thank you to the members
of the JSA who organised the
very ‘Secret shopping event’! 

Thank you to our amazing JSA for 
having the great idea that was last 

Friday’s ‘Break the Rules’ Day!
Together you all raised an enormous 

£543! Well done and thank you all for 
your fantastic support.



Year 6 end-of-SATs breakfast treat



Year 6 end-of-SATs breakfast treat

Well done to our lovely Year Six.

They have sat their unofficial 

SATs this week.

They have worked really hard 

and we are very proud of their 

effort and resilience this year.



Year 4 and Mrs Waring’s Micro-bit computing 

lessons.

Thank you to Mrs Waring for 

coming in on a day off to give 

the Year Four children an 

additional computing lesson 

using Micro-bits.

They all really enjoyed the 

lesson and now Mrs Spilling 

and Miss Watson are skilled up 

in teaching micro-bits too!



These are the children who have been spotted shining in school 
this week. We could have chosen so many children- the decisions 

were hard to make!
Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.

Archie S  – Apple
Henry W – Birch
Abigail  – Cherry
Orla-Mae   – Fir
Alfie B – Maple

Oscar - Oak
Oliver  – Rowan

Elliot D– Sycamore

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.

Follow Charlie Mackesy on Twitter
@charliemackesy

COMPUTING IN SCHOOL
The children are using 
their Google Classroom 

accounts regularly in school 
so please don’t be alarmed 

if you receive an alert 
saying a new device has 

been used to log in to their 
account. The chances are 

that every time they log in, 
it will be a different device 

(we have many laptops!) 
triggering an email alert. 

Thank you to Miss Shomuyiwa (Miss 

Smith’s daughter) who has been 

volunteering in school this week.



Give them something to really look forward to in the school holidays!

Whilst we might not be able to go to far-flung places just yet, your child can have a real adventure in 

the school holidays at an activity camp on their doorstep.

They'll get to try new activities, develop new passions and meet new friends in incredible settings at 

convenient locations. Barracudas has so much to offer, including:

 Unrivalled activities
 Choice for every session

 Fully qualified and trained staff

 Amazing venues

 Convenient locations
 Ofsted registered

5 Star Trustpilot rating

Book them in for a full week at your local Barracudas camp to give them something to get excited 

about!

With unrivalled activities as well as bundles of new activities for 2021, whether they’re a first timer, or 

seasoned Barracuda, they’ll have the BEST time every day! 

Book online today or call 01480 467567

Kind regards,

The Barracudas Team

This is a paid-for advert. St Andrew’s is not endorsing the camp, 
just sharing the information with you in case you are interested.  

https://www.barracudas.co.uk/activities/
https://www.barracudas.co.uk/activities/new-activities/
https://www.barracudas.co.uk/locations-prices/

